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Chair Saiki and Members of the Committees: 

The University of Hawai‘i is pleased to support HCR 41/HR 33 Recognizing 
Native Hawaiians and other Pacific Islanders as an underrepresented minority 
group and urging all scholarships, fellowships and other academic programs that 
give preference or limit access to underrepresented minorities to recognize 
Native Hawaiians and other Pacific Islanders as a distinct and underrepresented 
minority.  This resolution is consistent with the strategic goals of the University of 
Hawai‘i relating to our commitment to Native Hawaiians and also our support for 
diversity and equity. The University of Hawai‘i is pleased to support HCR 41/HR 
33. 
 
The resolution appropriately identifies historic and current issues facing Native 
Hawaiians and Pacific Islanders who are underrepresented in higher education.  
We understand the critical need to increase the number and success of Native 
Hawaiians and Pacific Islanders because it is morally right and because the 
campus and our state benefit from their talent and participation. The University of 
Hawai‘i has identified and already recognizes these groups as one of the 
underrepresented minority groups eligible for consideration for various private, 
state and federal programs consistent with affirmative action laws. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify in support of our Native Hawaiian and 
Pacific Islander students. 
 
 
 


